
Chambers Flat Road Upgrade 
Project update, April 2024 

Milestone update December 
2023 to April 2024 

New Norris Creek Bridge takes shape 
Following piling works in October, the next major 

parts of the new Norris Creek Bridge are complete. 

Over three days in March, a 500 tonne, all-terrain 
crane lifted 90 concrete girders into place for the new 
bridge decks. Activities are ongoing, including 
construction of the new roadway. 

The upgraded crossing has been raised by 8 metres for 
better access during severe wet weather. 

The bridge opening is expected in late 2024. 

First sections of new alignment opened 
The first section of the new Chambers Flat Road 
alignment opened to both directions from Riverina 
Court to Grevellia Road, in December last year. 

This was followed by the opening of the westbound 
lane from Greenvale Road to Mount Lindesay Highway 
in March. Construction is ongoing for the new 
eastbound alignment. 

Improved Kings Way intersection 
Opening of the Kings Way intersection in December 
2023 saw the end of a signalised detour. Road users 
have been returned to quicker journeys towards 
Munruben Ambulance Station. 

Logan City Council is upgrading 3.8 

km of Chambers Flat Road, from 

Mount Lindesay Highway, 

Munruben, to just north of Kings 

Way, Chambers Flat. 

These upgrades mean: 

Reduced road closures during 

wet weather events 

Improved connectivity to 

support Logan’s southwest 

Improved road safety as 

traffic grows 



What’s next 

Upcoming milestones include: 

› placement of bridge roadway, shared footpaths
and guardrails

› construction of sidetrack at Greenvale Road for
intersection upgrades

› opening of both lanes from Greenvale Road to
Munruben Ambulance Station

› opening of the new Norris Creek Bridge

› upgrades to intersections at Grevillea Road
and Greenvale Road

› landscaping, line marking, and signage.

More information 

logan.qld.gov.au/chambersflatroad 

scan the QR code 

roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au 

07 3412 3412 

欲了解更多信息 请参访下列网址查询: 

logan.qld.gov.au/chambersflatroad 

ਹੋਰ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ ਲਈ ਸਾਡੀ ਵ ੈੱਬਸਾਈਟ: logan.qld.gov.au/ 
chambersflatroad ‘ਤੇ ਜਾਓ” 

Mo nisi fa’amatalaga, asiasi le matou upega 
tafa’ilagi: llogan.qld.gov.au/chambersflatroad 

Register for updates 

Scan the QR code to 
subscribe to site notifications. 

Fast facts 

Noise reducing asphalt 

for roadways 

More than 266 thousand tonnes 

of fill used to build the bridge 

embankments - that’s same as 

53 Olympic swimming pools! 

75 new driveways and 15 new 

fences constructed 

Sealed 3 metre shoulders for 

safer access 

Our road network 
commitment 

The Chambers Flat Road Upgrade is part of 
Council’s $850 million dollar investment in roads 
and transport solutions from 2022–2026/27 to 
keep Logan moving safely. 

Ongoing economic growth in Logan means 
we need to deliver a sustainable and reliable 
transport network. 

With our population set to almost double by 
2041, improving our road and active transport 
network is one of the ways we are unlocking 
Logan’s potential and preparing for the future. 
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